

The State of New Hampshire

Department of Environmental Services



Robert R. Scott, Commissioner

November 21, 2017

Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator NH Site Evaluation Committee 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Re: NH Site Evaluation Committee Docket No. 2015-04 Monthly Status Report, November 2017 Seacoast Reliability Project

Dear Ms. Monroe:

In accordance with the State of New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee's August 21, 2017 Order on Applicants Motion to Postpone Final Adjudicative Hearings, the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) hereby provides a monthly status report on the progress towards issuing its final report relative to the above referenced docket.

The NHDES continues to review the information provided and anticipates that it will complete its review in the month of December 2017.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 271-2951 or email at: Rene.Pelletier@des.nh.gov

Sincerely

Rene Pelletier, PG Assistant Director

Water Division

cc: Michael J. Iacopino, Counsel NHSEC

Brian Buonamano, Asst. Attorney General, NH Department of Justice

Robert R. Scott, Commissioner, NHDES

Clark Freise, Asst. Commissioner, NHDES

Eugene J. Forbes, Water Division Director, NHDES